THE UNIVERSITY OF CHICAGO

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

5801 ELLIS AVENUE
CHICAGO · ILLINOIS 60637

September 23, 1987

Dr. Leonidas H. Berry 5142 South Ellis Avenue Chicago, Illinois 60615

Dear Dr. Berry:

Many thanks for your letter of September 12 and for enclosing the information about your distinguished career. I'm delighted to have the opportunity to learn more about you, and especially enjoyed reading that talk you gave on the occasion of being named the recipient of the Distinguished Alumnus Award for 1987. My heartiest congratulations.

We're proud of our alumni, particularly those who have contributed as much to their professions and to society as you have. And I deeply appreciate your continuing interest and dedication to your alma mater.

With very best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Hanna Holborn Gray

Hama H. Cray